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October 16, 2024

 
 Mashpee Water District Customers,

Mashpee water district PWSID# 4172039 has conducted a service line 

inventory during 2023 and 2024. The inventory was conducted by Water

District staff and an outside consultant. The verification methods for this 

survey include, records review, meter replacement program, water main 

and service repairs, visual inspection during system maintenance, and 

institutional memory from previous and current MWD staff.  Upon 

completion of this survey it has been determined that none of the water 

service lines in the district contain any lead or galvanized service lines 

requiring replacement. 

As of October 16, 2024 the MassDep has approved our service line 

inventory.

Mashpee Water District services contain no lead or galvanized requiring 

replacement service lines.  If you have any questions about this 

inventory, please contact me or Mike Fredericks.

Best Regards,

Andy Marks

Operations Manager 




